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Update 6.0 – July 28, 2022 

COVID-19 Outbreak Over on Tamarack Unit 

Dear Family and Friends, 
Yesterday, the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit declared the outbreak on Tamarack unit 
over! We would like to thank all the staff, residents and families for their continued support to 
end this outbreak quickly. 
Although all residents have been resolved, there is one staff member who is completing their 
final day of their 10-day quarantine today and will be returning to work tomorrow.   
We will remain diligent in our PPE and cleaning practices to help ensure the safety of everyone. 
We have returned to communal dinning, group programming and all other routine practices. 
Thank you for your continued support and for following precautions in the home and when out in 
the community.  Your continued efforts helped us to end this outbreak quickly.  
Sincerely,  

Jane  

 
Jane Sinclair  
General Manager, Health and Emergency Services  
County of Simcoe 
 

 


